
The images depicted above are of similar vehicles for reference

The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division (CID) is 
offering a reward for credible information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the person(s) responsible for the Theft of a HMMWV from the 
Army Reserve Center in San Marco, TX. The date of the Theft was between 
November 22, 2022 and November 28, 2022. Vehicle Number “399 TPC A1-
6” is displayed on the front and rear bumpers. 

ANY PERSON HAVING INFORMATION REGARDING THIS INCIDENT SHOULD CONTACT THE 
JBSA CID OFFICE AT COM: (210) 221-1050 OR AT HTTPS://WWW.CID.ARMY.MIL/REPORT-A-

CRIME.HTML. 

THE PAYOUT OF CASH REWARDS FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO THE ARREST AND CONVICTION OF PERSON(S) INVOLVED 
IS CONTINGENT UPON THE ACCURACY AND VALUE OF THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND THE ACTIONS TAKEN BASED 

UPON THE INFORMATION PROVIDED. MILITARY AND FEDERAL EMPLOYEES ARE TYPICALLY NOT ELIGIBLE FOR REWARDS 
UNLESS THE INFORMATION PROVIDED IS SEPARATE AND DISTINCT FROM, AND DID NOT INTERFERE WITH, THEIR ASSIGNED 

DUTIES.

YOUR NAME CAN REMAIN CONFIDENTIAL. PERSONS WISHING TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS 
WILL BE HONORED TO THE DEGREE ALLOWABLE UNDER THE LAW AND THE 

INFORMATION WILL BE HELD IN THE STRICTEST CONFIDENCE ALLOWABLE. PERSONS 
CAN ALSO ANONYMOUSLY SUBMIT INFORMATION AT 
HTTPS://WWW.CID.ARMY.MIL/REPORT-A-CRIME.HTML.

LER : 0228-2022-CID044- Expires: 1 Jan 2024
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